Dear Senate Committee On Education;
Please oppose SB 223 that seeks to register private schools, because it unfairly harms minorities and children. Parents of

disadvantaged children will be restricted in their choice of education, locked into one-size-fits-all education whether or not that meets
their diverse cultural and ethnic needs.
Respectfully, Carl Mullet



